
Customer notice

The Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
approved our request to redesign our  
Electric Service Statement (Customer Bill). 

We redesigned our billing statement 
and other relevant forms, including our 
Disconnect Notice and our General Rules 
and Regulations Rate Schedule Section 1.05 
(Contracts, Agreements, and Sample  
Forms), as part of our ongoing efforts to 
provide clear and comprehensive information 
about your electricity costs. Redesigned bills 
are available this month.

For more information,  
contact Customer Service  

at 800-257-4044  
or visit otpco.com/MyBill.
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